
 

Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 10th March 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 10th March: Fr. Sean Hanafin (087)8341083 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 9th Mar   7.00pm 1.Michael & Mary Moriarty, Rusheen 
    2.Fr. Stevie Kennelly, Lislaughtin, Anniversary Mass 
    3.Mary & Jimmy Collins, Well St, Anniversary Mass 
    4.Johannah O Mahony, Lenamore, Anniversary  
       Mass & Deceased Members of O Mahony family. 
Sun. 10th Mar 10.30am 1.Dan Ahern, Ballyline, Anniversary Mass 
    2.Tim & Annette Leahy, Anniversary Mass 
    3.Josie & Danny Bambury, Tullahinell 
    4.Paddy Shanahan, Ardmore, Anniversary Mass 
Tues. 12th Mar   7.00pm Paddy & Bets Fitzmaurice, Well St, 

Anniversary Mass 
Thurs 14th Mar 10.00am Mass in Asdee 
Friday 15th Mar   NO MASS 
Sat. 16th Mar   7.00pm 1.Maurice Flavin, Rusheen, Anniversary Mass 
    2.Jack Mulvihill, Lislaughtin, Anniversary Mass 
    3.Eddie Kennelly, Lislaughtin, First Anniversary 
    4.Bridget Whyte, Lenamore, Months Mind 
Sun. 17th Mar 10.30am  
 
 
 
 

ST MARY’S LISTOWEL PARISH PILGRIMAGE ASSISI, SAN GIOVANNI & ROME: 18TH – 
25TH October 2024, Direct flight ex Cork.  LED BY: Canon Declan O’Connor. Bus pick 
up from Listowel Church. For details contact: Barters Travelnet 92 St Patrick's St, 
Centre, Cork, T12 DP84 Tel.: (021) 485 1700 Email: info@travelnet.ie 
 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 10th Mar   9.30am 1.John, Pat & Josie Walsh, Larha 
    2.Patsy Carmody, Larha, Anniversary Mass 
    3.Joan & Jim O Carroll, Kilcolman 
Thurs. 14th Mar 10.00am Private Intention 
Sun 17th Mar   9.30am Sean Fitzgerald and Kitty & Willie Shine, 
    Moyvane, Anniversary Mass. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Synod of Bishops - Feedback Needed  The Synod of Bishops in Rome wants to 
hear from parishioners throughout the world about the progress that is being 
made in sharing responsibility for the work and mission of the Church on the 
ground, and asks for ideas about how this can be done better. To contribute to 
the Irish Church's response to this request, or to find out more, please visit 
www.dioceseofkerry.ie/synod 
 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 
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